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28th April 2022 
 

 

Dear parents/carers,                                                                                                                             
 

This year, Pine will be visiting Shepreth Wildlife Park, Royston on Thursday 12th May. The children will 

be involved in an action packed day, including some hands-on activities. 
 

A coach has been booked for the day, leaving school at 9:15am and returning to school by 3.30pm. As 
we would like to leave school as close to 9:15am as possible, please could the children 
arrive promptly at 8:45am.  

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £19.50 per child to cover the cost of this trip. It is necessary 
to point out that due to budgetary constraints, it is essential that voluntary contributions cover the costs 
of the event and if a number of parents feel unable to make a contribution, this trip will not go ahead. 
 
Confirmation of your child’s attendance and payment to be made via ParentPay by Friday 6th May 2022. 
 

Please provide a healthy packed lunch for your child on the day, including a drink of water, in a named 

bag (no fizzy drinks or nuts please).  
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform on the day. Depending on the weather, please 
provide a waterproof / sun hat / apply sun cream in the morning if necessary.  The children will not be 
required to bring any money on the day. 
 

We would like some parent helpers to accompany us on the trip and be responsible for a group of 
children. If you would like to volunteer, please indicate on ParentPay when you are making your 
Payment. If we have too many offers of help we will draw out names randomly. We would like to thank 

you in advance for your support as trips like these would not be possible without your help.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, please feel free to speak to your child’s 
teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Pine Team 
 

http://www.firslower.co.uk/

